
From: Barbara Pajk [mailto:barby.pajk@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 1:27 AM 
To: editor.jpcic@omicsonline.org 

Subject: Invitation letter response 

 

Dear Ms Nimmi Anna,  

 

It is always an honour to receive invitation to be the part of nursing scientific community.  

 

Thank You for your invitation. 

 

Please see the attachment.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Barbara Pajk 

 


